

26 July 2021

Dear valued RMI Member,

URGENT SURVEY FOR DSBD AND DTIC

We received a communication from BUSA today requesting we be in contact with all members.

The Department of Small Business Development (DSBD), in collaboration with the Department of Trade, Industry and Competition (**the dtic**), is conducting a survey on the Impact of the Looting to Businesses Operations in the Country. The purpose of the survey is to determine the level of damage after the unrest in order to develop appropriate support measures.

The survey will only take 5 minutes to complete and the due date of the submission is 30 July 2021.

We appreciate you all taking time to complete the short survey.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftA9kNFs-nMS2MjNyaBoFLMID8Wc51CYnEf2EdZr3tRq-YXQ/viewform

RMI - Retail Motor Industry Organisation Jakkie Olivier Chief Executive Officer tel: +27 11 886 6300 330 Surrey Avenue, Ferndale Randburg, 2194, Gauteng P. O. Box 2940, Randburg, 2125 www.rmi.org.za















